
 

 

Town of Summit   
  

The Town Board met in regular session on September 5th, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the town fire 

hall.  President Frank Eccles present, members Kathleen Quale & Dale Bauer present. Others 

present were: Norma Arend-finance officer, Arlo Anderson, Calvin Pies, Jody 

Wyman, JenniferBrus, Connie Brus, David VanElacker, Nicole Pays, Savannah Moe, Mike 

Crawford, Scott Ulm, April Bueller and Jennifer Larson.      
  
Quale called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Public communications:  Michael Crawford 

asked for consideration regarding his prior renters outstanding bill.  The board agreed to give 

him credit of $61 and the bill will remain in his name for his new renter.        
  
Motion by Quale, second by Bauer to approve the minutes, financial reports and claims as 

presented. Motion carried. *Insert Claims   
  
Old Business;  Delinquent water bills were discussed  
 

 
New Business:  A conditional use hearing was held to allow Dale Bauer  to move in two 2008 

14x70 trailer houses at lots 7-10, Block 40 of the original Town of Summit.  Letters had 

previously been sent to property owners within 150 feet of this property.  Motion by Eccles, 

second by Qaule to approve the conditional use permits.  Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to 

approve the building permits for the two trailer houses also.   Motions carried.             
April Bueller from Clark Engineering was in attendance and discussed more details for the sign 
project to be done in 2019.   
 
The SAEG had previously requested the Town to split the costs of the Glacial Lakes and Prairie 

Tourism membership and ad.   Motion by Quale, second by Eccles to split the costs as 

requested.  Motion carried.  
 

 
Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to approve building permits for Calvin Pies, Charlene West 

and Heinz Real Estate LLC.  Motion carried.  
  
The final reading of the 2018 budget was held.  Motion by Quale, second by Bauer to approve 

the 2018 budget as presented.  Motion carried.  *Insert Budget  
  
The next regular Town Board meeting will be Monday, October 2, 2017 at 7pm.     
  
Norma Arend, Finance Officer  
 


